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Glenora Child Care Society (GCCS) will document your child’s/children’s play and interests in a variety of ways. While this process is 

very helpful in planning valuable experiences based on children’s interests we also want to ensure that we respect the privacy of 

children and families.  

Please read and sign the following release and indicate whether or not you provide GCCS with your permission to use your child’s 

image etc. for various forms of media.  

I give my permission for GCCS to photograph, audio record and video record my child(ren) 

____________________________________________ and use said media in the following ways: 

Display at GCCS                                                             Yes □                     No □ 

 

Slide shows shown to the membership                   Yes □                     No □ 

Newsletters                                                                    Yes □                     No □ 

Emails to other families in your child’s class           Yes □                     No □ 

 

On the GCCS CLOSED Facebook page                        Yes □                     No □ 

On the centre website                                                  Yes □                     No □ 

Online parent communication tool                           Yes □                     No □ 

On occasion GCCS is requested to be a part of media coverage for local stories on quality child care. This can often happen quickly 

providing little time to obtain consent for filming. Please read and sign the following release and indicate whether or not you provide 

GCCS with your permission include your child’s image in positive local media coverage by media outlets such as but not limited to; 

CTV, Global news and CBC.  

I give permission for my child to participate in the filming local media outlets for positive coverage on child care issues                                                             

Yes____________                No _________________   

GCCS supports students from various educational institutions such as Grant MacEwan, University of Alberta and CDI College. Often 

students are required to complete observations of children in the daycare setting. Students will provide families with information 

about these observations along with consent forms provided by the separate educational institutions however we want to ensure 

that families are aware of this and that we have your permission for your child to be observed. Copies of all documentation can be 

provided at your request. 

I give permission for my child to be observed for educational purposes by students approved by GCCS administration.                                                             

Yes____________                No _________________   

 

Parent Name _____________________________   Parent Signature _____________________________ 

 

Date ____________________________________ 

This form will remain on file for the duration of your child care agreement with Glenora Child Care Society. You may 

choose to update this information at any time.  

 

 

 


